
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday 22nd January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday 2nd February, we will be holding our very first ‘house day’. We are really excited that the 
whole school will be taking part in this day, to celebrate the introduction of the new house 
system, encourage the feeling of team spirit and have opportunities to earn points for themselves 
and their houses.  
 
Our first house day is going to be linked to the NSPCC Number day. The aim of this day is to celebrate  
maths through fun activities and challenges, and to explore the importance of maths in the world  
around us.  
 
We are also asking for a donation of £1 or whatever you can afford to support the NSPCC and their 
services such as ‘Speak out and Stay Safe’ and ‘Childline’. This can be sent in with your child on 
the day and given to their teacher. 
 
The first house challenge is to come in dressed wearing something that is your house colour. 
 
Thompson Jets – Blue 
Old Chapel Cobras – Yellow 
Addenbrooke Eagles – Green 
Thimblemill Titans – Orange 
 
This could be as little as a wrist band, scarf or hair bobble, to every item of clothing being the house 
colour.  We would also like each child to come dressed as a number or wear something with a 
number on it. There will be 2 winning outfits selected from each year group and these children will 
earn extra points for their house.  
 
Throughout the day, children will be taking part in fun maths activities and challenges that will give 
children opportunities to earn extra house points for themselves and their houses. Staff will also be  
taking part in some challenges to support their house in being named the winning house on that day.  
 
We really hope that this will be a fun day of teamwork and healthy competition, and look forward to seeing  
the everyone in their outfits on the day.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr A Dickinson   Mrs P Chester    Mr M Harrison Webster 
Head Teacher  Assistant Head Teacher -   Maths Leader    
   Inclusion and Pastoral 


